
Proposed Minutes 

Programs/Events Committee 

March 27, 2013 

 

Voting members present:  Kathy Sutton, Evelyn Bless, Jan McCarthy, Jim 

Burge and Nancy Stearns. 

Voting members absent: Terry LaRosa and Bob Uhlig.  

Staff present: Todd Dunkle, Paul Berg and Richard Haerther. 

 

The meeting was called order by Chairman Kathy Sutton at 3:10 PM and the 

minutes were approved as written. 

 

Paul Berg reviewed Arts In The Park.  Best yet with happy vendors and the 

egg drawing was especially popular.  We ran out of class catalogs.  Next 

year will require better signage, volunteer scheduling and musical selections.  

Also there was lengthy discussion regarding the possible combining of the 

Center and Open Air Fresh Market.  Paul and Todd will reach out to the 

manager prior to the next meeting. 

 

Richard reported for MAS community theatre indicating that Cloak & 

Dagger will be the Spring 2014 production.  Play selection meets on 

Wednesday, April 3
rd

 at 5:45 PM to establish a MAS schedule and select a 

musical for the summer of 2014. 

 

Paul reviewed the upcoming April shows, and also indicated Summer Camp 

registrations have begun with an April 12
th
 deadline for a 5% discount.  All 

specs for a new marquee have been sent to the County…we are awaiting 

their reply. 

 

Richard reviewed programming indicating that Broadway by the Number 

could possibly be going nation-wide and future shows would include Emile 

Pandolfi, a classical pianist with humor, Etta May doing White Trash Diary 

a PG Max one woman show and Melanie of Woodstock fame.  The second 

Sunday in June will see the return of If Music Be The Food including local 

chamber groups. 

 

Ruth Levy reported for volunteers stating she had 46 “active volunteers” 

using the slogan “Communicate & Appreciate”.  She is also looking for 

student volunteers for summer camps using 2 per instructor as needed.  A 

new training class will be held at 2PM on April 12
th
.  Tomorrow evening a 



volunteer appreciation night will be held beginning at 7PM.  60 are attending 

and  includes 17 guests and staff. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 4:25PM 

 

Submitted by Nancy Stearns 

 

The next Programs/Events committee will meet on Wednesday, April 10, 

2013. 


